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From the President’s DeskFrom the President’s Desk
Dear Executive Women Members, Future Members, and Friends,

 Our 2024/25 Fiscal Year is off to a great start. We have engaged several new

members, held a ½ day Board summit, and enjoyed a wonderful tour of The

Breakers with lunch in the Seafood Bar afterward – all since July 1! I would like to

sincerely thank our member Trisha Taylor, General Manger of The Breakers, for the

radical hospitality she and her staff showed us on our visit.

 

As we head into our year, we are in search of a 2025 WILA Chair or Co-chairs. If you

are interested in leading the WILA committee in coordinating our luncheon on

April 2, please let our Chapter Administrator, Heidi, know – director@ewpb.org. 

And, don’t forget to check out all of our upcoming events at www.ewpb.org and

sign up to join us!

Warmly,

 

Vicki Pugh, President
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What's happening
at EWPB: 

July 2024 Leadership Summit
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Lois Kwasman Grant nominations are open until August 2nd at
5pm. Forms are available at EWPB.org under “Scholarships
and Grants.”  
 
Members may submit nominations for nonprofit organizations
that have programs and services to assist girls and women
between the ages of 8 and 24 who reside in Palm Beach
County. The nonprofit program should focus on helping girls
and young women develop life skills to gain self-confidence,
become resourceful and self-sufficient, and position
themselves to have a successful life.

Stacy Myron, Business Development & Partnership Director
Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

Tatiana McHugh, Sr. VP Private Client Advisor
Bank of America Private Bank

Ava Parker, President
 Palm Beach State College

Madean Gilzene, President/CEO
The Extraordinary Kids Foundation Inc.

Tricia Taylor, President
 The Breakers Palm Beach

Christine Sylvain, CEO
Path to College



Member Spotlight: Cheryl BaldwinMember Spotlight: Cheryl Baldwin
BRAND DESIGNER WITH DRMTM (THEDRMTM.COM)

EWPBF Involvement so far:
Immediately upon joining EWPBF, I got to work on the

Membership committee. I want to volunteer in a

capacity that is different from my day-to-day work,

and strategizing on ways to recruit new members

allows me to do that.

3 top things on your bucket list.
1.Dinner party with Brene Brown, Oprah and Beyonce.

2.Cooking classes in Italy

3.A dedicated collage studio in my home

What made you want to join EWPBF?
I had heard of EWPBF for several years and wondered

if it was the right fit for me. After attending a recruiting

event a couple of years ago, I was pleased to see many

women I admire and respect that were members, and

looked further into the organization and had

discussions with women I know. Turns out it IS a good

fit!

How has EWPBF helped your personal connections
with other professional women so far?
I’ve thoroughly enjoyed meeting women who I don’t

normally see at other networking events. It’s allowed

me to expand my network and learn more about the

corporate industry, as I have been heavily involved

with nonprofits. I also love the Seat at the Table

Members Only Events, where we have had access to

high-level executives in a smaller setting.

Is there anything else you’d like readers to know
about why EWPBF is important to you?
I think there is real opportunity for the growth of

EWPBF and am excited to be a part of this evolution.

We are recruiting new members with great experience

and ideas and I look forward to helping develop our

membership base and the valuable offerings that are

possible. The future is female!
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The future is female!The future is female!
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Our beautiful new website membership portal is now LIVE!
Please don’t forget to login and update your membership

profile with your headshot, contact information, and
networking details. The EWPB Membership Directory is a

wealth of connections just waiting for you! 

Need help with the website? Reach out to our Chapter
Administrator, Heidi, at director@ewpb.org

Dinner Bunch July 31st at 5:30pm
Seminole Reef Grill- Bring a friend! 

Breakfast Bunch August 2nd at 8:00am
Lili’s Cafe PBG 

Wine Down Wednesday August 14th at 5:30pm
Salute Market- Guests welcome! 

Season Opener September 18th at 5:30pm
Morton’s The Steakhouse, West Palm Beach

Fall Foundation Luncheon October 23rd at 11:30am
Marriott West Palm Beach

Holiday Luncheon December 10th at 11:30am
The Club at Admiral’s Cove

Speed Networking Event January 16th at 5:30pm
Palm Beach Post, West Palm Beach

WILA (Save the Date!)- April 2nd, 2025
Kravis Center

Event details & registration at www.ewpb.org
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On July 13th, EWPF leadership met for a summit of ideas,
strategies, and annual planning. Members discussed the EWPB
Strategic Plan (available on EWPB.org), core values, and
operating procedures. 

As we implement these plans and values, we’d love your
unique ideas and input. Please consider joining a committee to
help us serve our members and community with excellence.

A comprehensive list of committees and contact information
for their respective chairs can be found in the member portal
on ewpb.org. Or, email director@ewpb.org to help you find the
right fit! 

The Breakers Historic TourThe Breakers Historic Tour


